
 

September 2021 

Our dear Jewish friends, 

 

At the beginning of this New Year, our loving thoughts and 

prayers are with you. For many of you, we know, the past year 

has been particularly hard. It seems that whatever happens on 

the world scene, you will come under attack. It grieves us     

every time we hear of you suffering physical or verbal abuse. 

Again and again we appeal to the Shepherd of Israel. "Lord, 

these are Your chosen people, dear to Your heart and ours. 

How long, O Lord? Haven't they suffered enough?" And with 

you, our dear Jewish brothers and sisters, we repeat 

His promise never to fail or forsake you, never to forget you 

(Deuteronomy 31:6; Isaiah 49). We appeal to His heart, 

which ever watches over you in love and mercy. And we look 

forward to the day when all nations will acknowledge that you 

are indeed His chosen people. May His word be a comfort to 

you in these troubled times. 
 

Many blessings to you and your loved ones, 

 

 
 
 

"For the mountains shall depart, and the hills be removed;  

but my kindness shall not depart from thee,  

neither shall the covenant of my peace be removed,  

saith the LORD that hath mercy on thee."  
Isaiah 54:10 
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